
 

 

 

 

 

MILTON BOROUGH COUNCIL MEETING 

 

June 8, 2016 

 

 

The meeting was called to order with the following Councilpersons in attendance:  Mr. Specht,  

Mr. Cyphers, Mr. Budman, Mrs. Meckley, Mr. Farr, Mr. Keiser, Ms. Fawess, Mr. Shearer,  Mr. Walker, Mr. 

Farr, and Mr. Swartz.  Also in attendance were Mr. Beck, Attorney Benion, Curt Zettlemoyer, Doug Diehl, 

and Shelly Sandstrom.  Mayor Nelson was absent. 

 

Minutes:  On motion of Mr. Walker, seconded by Mr. Cyphers and carried, Council approved the minutes 

from the May 25, 2016 Council meeting.   

 

Report of the Borough Manager:  Mr. Beck had no report. 

Report of the Mayor:  Mayor Nelson was absent. 

Report of the President of Council:  President Budman had no report 

 

Report of the Chief of Police:  Chief Zettlemoyer reported that Geisinger recently donated two Automatic 

External Defibrillators (AED) to the Department which will be very beneficial.  Chief Zettlemoyer then 

reported that they had two saves with Narcan in the last couple of weeks.  He then introduced Laura 

Messa, the Departments’ new part-time officer. 

 

Report of the Public Works Director:  No report. 

 

Report of the Fire Chief:  Chief Joe Stump reported that the Fire Department assisted with a parade for 

the Girls softball state champions.  He also reported that they had a meeting with the residents of the 

Towers to discuss future fire drills.   

 

Public Comments:  There were no public comments.   

 

Highways and Protection to Persons and Property:  No report. 

 

General Government and Recreation:   

 

A. Research the feasibility of a Main Street Manager. 

 

Finance, Health and Sanitation 

 

A. On motion of Mr. Shearer, seconded by Mr. Cyphers and carried, Council approved paying the 

bills from General Fund, Reserve, Payroll, Community Pool, Liquid Fuels, and Cemetery accounts 

in the amount of $127,313.34. 

 

Mr. Specht informed Council that the Library has hired a new Director, Olivia Masser who has a degree in 

Education and Library Science.   

 



 

 

 

There being no further business, on motion of Mr. Cyphers, seconded by Mrs. Meckley and carried, 

Council adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 

 

      Respectfully Submitted: 

 

 

      Shelly Sandstrom 

      Borough Secretary/Treasurer 


